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Rees, Gail

From: Douglas Wardle <douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com>

Sent: 06 November 2017 09:36

To: Howell, Morgan P

Subject: Project Barry - Fire Water Tank

Hi Morgan,

Just in case this comes up, if people start questioning why the Firewater tank is 19m high, can you note that this is 
not the case.

In fact (and as explained in the Planning Statement) it is 19m above datum. The site is 9.0 to 9.5m above datum so 
the water tank is 10m high (which I believe to be a standard height from the suppliers of this sort of equipment). The 
pumphouse is about 4.5m high.

Kind regards

Douglas

Douglas Wardle
Power Consulting Midlands Ltd

Mobile : +44 (0) 7770 226680
Direct: +44 (0) 1323 833824
Email : douglas@powerconsultingmidlands.com
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